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10 June 2022

Dear Parents,

We are very excited that XXX is starting at Hemington Primary School in September.

In order to create a smooth transition from Hornbeams to Nightingale Class, we would like to inform you of some of the key
arrangements and dates. To help this transition, we run an Early Years Foundation Unit led by Annie Hart and Jo Finch, which will
allow children to access their continuous provision plus some discrete direct teaching in the morning. Children will join
Nightingale class in the afternoons.

From September, the teaching staff in Nightingale Class will be Mrs Jo Finch (Wednesday, Thursday and Friday) and Mrs Ali
Haywood (Monday and Tuesday) with Teaching Assistants Ms Lizzie Burge (Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday) and Mrs Jade
Luxford (Tuesday).

For the rest of this Summer Term, the new Reception children will make informal weekly visits to Nightingale Class to meet the
existing children, the teachers and to join in with story time etc. Nightingale staff will also continue to make informal visits to
preschool to help gain familiarity with the children.

We are inviting parents to a meeting on 22nd June at 2pm. We will share information about the transition and have various forms
and leaflets for you to take away.

Week beginning 5th September
Children arrive via the main school gate at 8.50am for the Golden Mile and Registration. They will then be taken into preschool
for the rest of the morning, lunch and afternoon session.

Week beginning 12th September
Children arrive via the main school gate at 8.50am for the Golden Mile and Registration. They will then be taken into preschool
for the rest of the morning. They will then join the rest of the school for lunch in the hall, and the afternoon will be spent in
Nightingale class. We will then continue with this routine going forward.

We are really looking forward to next term. Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions in the meantime.

Kind regards,

Jo Finch
Nightingale Class Teacher


